
Bond Meeting Minutes   10/9/2020 
 
 
Carol Mitchell - Call to Order 6:00 pm.  
 
 
Rob Miles – shared with the committee that a Political Action Committee was formed and 
registered with the state, in order to be able to solicit and spend funds on a bond.  The SWC 
Builds Good Things (SWCBGT) has been established.   
 
A discussion occurred about how to better communicate the bond with the community.  
Volunteers to put the information on Facebook spoke up.  Joan Stark requested that the 
overview graphic producted by Straightline Architecture be included as it is a great 
representation of the plan.   
 
Carol Mitchell shared survey results that showed that the most important issues for voters 
were the ADA access to buildings, Teacher Space and School Building Security.   
 
The next Bond Committee Meeting is scheduled for Oct. 19th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:05 pm 
 
 
Bond Meeting Minutes  10/19/2020 
 
Call to Order 7:00 pm 
 
Josh Kurtz – is working on spreadsheet of voters in the district.   
Phone Bank of 5-6 lists is complete.   
 
What’s Next:  

 Leverage personal connections 

 524 people contacted with 315 yes votes.  With a goal of 575-600 yes votes. 

 29th-30th a time for a possible Phone Bank Zoom 

 A high percentage of people have already voted.  

 Considering one more mailer?  We will need an update list of voters who have not voted 
yet.   

 Rob Miles – take the list and connect with people in your social circles; text friends, etc.  

 How can we connect with Pine Hollow – Stephanie Anderson will run posters out to that 
area.  

 Joan Stark suggests connecting with the new owners of the Wamic Store.   

 Shelley Iversen – suggests connecting with the Birman’s and Shetlers who live in Pine 
Hollow.   



 Melissa Huntley – suggests connecting with Lou and Elsie who live on Pine Hollow.  

 Carol Mitchell – re-states that leveraging personal connections is key to the success of 
the bond.  

 Josh Kurtz – we do have a pretty good presence and reactions from social media.   

 Back to the mailing discussions – Is it worth it to do another mailing?  We would only 
mail to those who have not voted. 

 
Next Meeting Planned for Oct. 26th at 6:00 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:20 
 
 
Bond Meeting Minutes  10/26/2020 
 
Carol Mitchell - Call to Order 6:00 pm 
 
A discussion about the fact that the committee is seeing signs that make them feel optimistic 
about the bond.  People are voting and many are voting yes.   
 
Rob Miles - The most current numbers are that we have 383 yes votes with only 12 voters 
voting no.   
 
More discussions about what a phone bank may entail.  There are 165 that still need to be 
contacted.  With 65 phone numbers and 147 doors – 151 mailboxes.    
 
Should the committee leave a small, hand delivered pamphlet at houses?   
 
Rob Miles volunteered to use Imperials Copy Machine to make those pamphlets and have them 
ready for people to pick up tomorrow (10/27).  
 
Josh Kurtz shared delivery numbers and that there were 57 houses in Pine Hollow, 21 in 
Maupin, 20 in Tygh Valley and 11 in Pine Grove.   
 
There was a discussion about what information the flyer needed to have on it.  The agreement 
was that at this point the flyer is a reminder to vote, and vote yes by Nov. 3rd.   
 
Next Meeting scheduled for Friday at 5:00 (Oct. 30th) 
 
Adjourned at 6:45 pm 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


